
 

 

  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Thanks to everyone who came to the Summer Fair. We raised £1600 for the school! 

 

As we look ahead to the next academic year, the PTFA is in search of new volunteers who 

would like to take over as named committee members – Chair, co-Chair, Secretary and 

Treasurer. Without these positions filled, the PTFA will cease to exist and no more 

community events, like the Summer Fair, will take place. A Christmas Family Party in 

December 2023 would be the last PTFA event.  

 

Please email us if you want to find out more about the positions and how you can help the 

PTFA go from strength to strength. 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming events: Add the dates to your iCal 
Please note event changes are marked in red below. 

Date  2023/24 academic year 

Thu 28 Sep, 7pm AGM 

 

 

mailto:ptfa1@oasisuk.org?subject=Joining%20the%20PTFA
https://calendar.google.com/calendar/ical/advdb6ri46fnmgn2655bnsf0vo@group.calendar.google.com/public/basic.ics

